
Monday, October 18, 2021 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Hey Dons:  Tomorrow is scary movie t-shirt day.  
Remember, you can not have pictures of any weapon on 
your t-shirt. 
 
Attention All Dons:  Homecoming tickets are on sale NOW!  
Everyday at lunch in the Center Quad. 
 Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Attention Link Crew Club Members:  We will be having a 
meeting on Tuesday, October 19th, during lunch in Room 
602.  We will be discussing our upcoming event.  Please be 
on time to the meeting! 
 
Thursday, October 21st, is Spirit Day!  Spirit Day is 
annually celebrated to bring awareness of the bullying 
towards LGBTQ+ youth.  Be a good ally of the community 
by wearing or putting on purple and by signing the pledge 
to be a supporter of individuals who are in the LGBTQ 
community this Thursday in the Center Quad during 
brunch and lunch! 

Clubs & Activities 

Seniors….listen up!!!  If you have not taken your senior 
portraits, time is running out.  You will need to make your 
appointment with PSS imaging and head to the studio by 
October 30th if you want any special portraits and poses 
taken.  There are many options available for you to chose 
from.  In order to appear in the yearbook you MUST be 
photographed by PSS imaging.  More information is  
available on the school website. 
 
Seniors, club presidents and sports teams can purchase 
ads in this year’s 60th anniversary edition of the yearbook.  
You can purchase these ads on yearbookforever.com.   
Include your email when you purchase the ad so we can 
reach out to you for your photos and messages.  All ads 
must be completed by November 15th in order to make it 
into the yearbook.  Having trouble?  We will be holding an 
informational meeting on Wednesday, October 20th, at 
5:00pm to take you through the process and to answer 
your questions.  The WebEx address can be found on our  
Instagram and on the school website. 
 
Hey Dons:  Let’s keep the yearbook snapping going!  This 
week’s theme is Spirit Week!!  Do you have any pictures 
from last week’s Homecoming Court Spirit Week?  What 
about this week?  Show us your Don pride by sending us 
your pictures of all the amazing spirit you have.  You may 
just make it into the yearbook more than once! 

Yearbook 

Attention students interested in playing Softball: try-outs 
will be held Tuesday, October 19th, through Thursday,  
October 21st, after school at the softball field. 


